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Thank you Mr. President,

Greece warmly welcomes the delegation of the Netherlands to the UPR.

We recognise the progress achieved since the last review. 

We appreciate the launch of the “Violence has no place at home campaign” in 2018, which was specifically aimed at tackling domestic violence and child abuse. 

We commend the efforts by the government to combat poverty and debt, and especially the intensification program created during the pandemic to improve contact with target groups. 

Greece would like to offer the following recommendations:

1) Take measures to reduce unnecessary gender registration, by abolishing the indication of gender on identity cards,

3) Continue efforts in developing policies to prevent violence and harassment against journalists, as well as ensuring the effective prosecution of perpetrators through a strengthened accountability mechanism.

We wish the Netherlands a very successful review.


I thank you.
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